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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
Welcome back to Term 4 at Lihir International Primary School. This term is shaping up to be full of 
exciting activities including the Swimming Carnival, Rugby League Gala Day, Student Led Conferences, 
P&W Book Fair, LIPS Idol, Year 6&7 Show Night and the Year 7 Graduation. Along with all this, our 
expert teaching staff are preparing a term packed with excellent learning experiences for all LIPS 
students. Parent Overviews for Term 4 will be sent home tomorrow. A Term Planner was sent home 
with the Term 3 week 10 Toksave.  If you did not receive one, please see Rose in the office. If you have 
any queries regarding your child’s schooling at LIPS, please do not hesitate to approach their class 
teacher, or make an appointment to see the principal. 
 
Mr Simon McKeiver and his wife Anne will be visiting the school on Monday for a ‘looksee’ visit.  
 
School Swimming: A reminder for students to bring their bathers etc. for swimming lessons this term up 
until the Swimming Carnival.  
 

P&W  
Next meeting  

Tuesday October 10th. 

6:00 pm start 

 

Come and share your thoughts and ideas. 

 

Everyone is welcome. 

See you there  

 

Melody 

 

Congratulations to our Term 3 Week 9 PrinciPal’s 

Award Recipients! 

 
Tahetsi Romaso – Year 7 

 
Ben Romaso – Year 2 

 
Chantelle Turan – Year 4 

 
Michael Mullumby – Kindy 

 
Shantalynna Waho – Prep 

 
Eston Brunskill – Year 2 

 

 

 

 

      Week 1 Term 4 2017  

 

 

 



Standards Officer Visit 

The Provincial Primary School Standards Officer, Mr George Choi, will be visiting LIPS 

this Friday and Monday. 
 

Canteen 

Do you have one spare hour on a Friday? 

If yes, we are looking for volunteers to help in the canteen for Term 4. 

There is a sign-on sheet outside the office. 

If you have any questions please contact  

Barb.bradbury59@gmail.com or sunnyxia73@gmail.com  

 
Year 6/7 Show Night 
Please note that the Year 6/7 Show night is on Friday the 27th of October at 5.30pm. This 
night is for the parents of Year 6 and 7 students only. 
 
After School Activities Term Four 
Homework Club – Wednesday Year 6/7 with Miss Collins, Year 4/5 with Ms Langusch and Year 
2/3 with Mrs Thomas from 3pm-4pm. 
Media Club – Thursday with Ms Langusch, Years 3-7 from 3pm-4pm. 
Rugby League – Friday with Miss Collins and Mr Neville, Years 5-7 (boys and girls) from 3pm-
4pm. 
 

End of Term: Term 4 finishes on Thursday the 7th December. 
 

Rugby League Gala Day 

Years 5 - 7 

 

LIPS is hosting a number of primary schools throughout Lihir Island in a Rugby League Gala Day. The 

day is aimed at providing students with opportunities to develop skills needed to play Rugby League, as 

well as playing some games in the afternoon. 

 

Saturday 14st October 

Program for the day: 

9am: Registration 

9.15 – 11.15 am: Skills and Drills Sessions 

11.30 - 2.45pm: Games 

2.45pm: Registration and Close of Gala Day 

 

The games will be smaller, modified games to cater for ability level. Teams may consist of a number of 

schools depending on numbers.  

Students are to let Miss Collins know if they would like to participate. 

If you have experience in playing or coaching Rugby League and would like to help out on the day, 

please let Angela Collins know on Angela.Collins@newcrest.com.au 
 

Thanks to Mr Neale and our musical students for their entertaining assembly item. 

 
 
 
 
Kind 
Regards 
Greg  Neville 
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